Dear Friend,

I have just won the US Olympic Europe Dinghy Trials decisively.  Of the 14 races that I sailed, I won 13 and had a second (I was over the line before the start and had to re-start).  So, I will be representing the USA at the Olympics in August in Athens, Greece.  After nearly ten years of dedication to my sport and my passion, I have accomplished the first part of my dream – I am an Olympian.  The next part is getting the Gold.

With continued training, I will be in great shape to medal.  However, I need your help. The US Olympic Sailing Committee does provide us with funding, but it is limited – about $20,000/athelete.  I believe that I need to raise an additional $40 - 45,000 within the several months in order to accomplish my goal at the Games.  

My schedule will be rigorous in the up-coming months.  I have five months to train and peak at the Olympics.  Beginning in early April, I will travel to Europe to do the race circuit there and travel to Athens to train with my international training partners.   I have been told that I am required to be in Athens on July 31, 2004.  Opening ceremonies are on August 13th.  

Any help is greatly appreciated and truly needed.  Thank you for your support through the years.  It is just your kind of help that has been crucial to my success.  I could not have done this alone.  THANK YOU!


Donations can be made through  either of the following tax deductible organizations:

· ECSA  (Eastern Connecticut Sailing Association), with my name placed in the memo.  All checks for ECSA should be sent to 453 Pelhamdale Ave, Pelham, N.Y.  10803

· NY Sailing Foundations, 11 East Lyon Farm, Greenwich, CT  06830.  Again, my name should be in the memo.

Sincerely,

Meg Gaillard

